
 

Welcome to May 2025 Newsletter  

Dear Parents,  

Now that it is finally sunny, the nursery will like all parent to send their children 

to the nursery in appropriate clothing and shoes, sun hat and sun cream. 

There will be quite a lot of water play this term as the weather is getting warm, 

please provide complete change of cloths in your child’s bag. 

 

Late nursery lunch and snack charges. 

Snack and Lunch Fees: Thank you to all parent that make payment on time. 

please be advice that your child nursery snacks, and lunch fees payment are due 

at the end of every month in advance also please make your child’s name as the 

reference for the payment this makes it easier to link payment to a child. 

However, it has been on various account where payment is been paid so late with 

no reason or arrangement with the management. I would like to use the 

opportunity to let you know all late payment for June 2025 invoice that are late 

will incur a late fee charge.   

     Summer Day Trips 

The children will be visiting the local community this summer term to get 

themselves familiar with the environment and places of important. We will be 

visiting the nature reserve, Olympic Park.  

 

 

 



Sea Life Aquarium Centre 

  There is a plan to visit the Sea Life Aquarium centre in 

the London on 25th June 2025 but this trip will attract £15per chid this include 

transportation for the accompany staff. Please make your interest known and 

the payment is due by the end of May. Thank you 

    

September 2025 reception school intake 

This term we will be preparing our preschoolers ready for their transition into 

the reception class before the end of the summer term.  Please can you let the 

nursery know your children’s prospective schools so that we can support their 

transition and prepare their end of the years report. 

What will we be learning: 

This month we will be exploring the life cycle of mini beast in our environment.  

This are the minibeast the children will be investigating 

- Slugs 

- worms 

- centipedes 

- caterpillar 

- Snails 

The children will explore and investigate the changes process of the mini 

beasts’ transformations. They will be guided by an adult into explore the 

similarities between the mini beast and other creatures. 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At Mini Uni Nursery we will be celebrating different culture and 

backgrounds. The children and staff will be dressing up in our cultural 

clothes to explore our differences around the world.  

                 Trips  

 

                        Summer Term 2025 Early Years Funded Date  
The nursery is open this term for funded children from 22/4/2024 to 

23/07/2025. Parent, please note that 23/07/2025 will be the last day for the 

end of 2025 summer session.  Please let us know if your child is returning to the 

nursery in September Autumn term.  
 

                                                  Working in Partnership with others 

We are very proud of our ethic and community support. In show casing this we are 
delighted to let you know that this term we are supporting local colleges and secondary 
school in providing their learners with work experience opportunity where they can grow 
to support the wider community and further deepen their knowledge of their career 
path. 

 

21st May World 

Cultural Diversity Day 

 


